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REPORT:  Favorable 3-0:  Council Members Burroughs, Harrison and Oriadha.   

 

The Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee met on September 14, 2023, to 

consider the County Executive nominee to the Personnel Board. The Personnel Board plays a 

vital role in interpreting and adjudicating Personnel law, County regulations, and administrative 

policies, all of which are critical to the proper and efficient operation of County government.   

 

Ms. Miriam Brewer, Appointment Liaison, Office of the County Executive, provided an 

overview of the qualifications of the reapointee to the Personnel Board, Ms. Bridgette Ann 

Greer, after which Ms. Greer provided information on her background and her desire to serve on 

the Personnel Board.   

 

Ms. Greer, a resident of Bowie, retired from Prince George’s County Government after thirty-

three (33) years of service. She was Special Assistant to the County Attorney and Senior 

Attorney under the general direction of the County Attorney.  She has in-depth experience in 

employment law, having served as Deputy Director of the Office of Human Resources 

Management (OHRM). She received her undergraduate degree from Kean College of New 

Jersey and her Juris Doctor degree from Rutgers University School of Law. Ms. Greer has Bar 

Admissions in the United States District Court of Maryland, the Court of Appeals of Maryland, 

the District of Columbia Court of Appeals, the United States District Court of New Jersey, and 

the Supreme Court of New Jersey.  

 

After discussion, the Government Operations Fiscal Policy Committee voted the nominees to the 

Personnel Board out favorably 3 – 0. 

 
 


